

Open Evening

Thank you to all parents who attended our Open Evening. It was lovely to see such great support. We hope that you found the evening informative, that it gave you a chance to get to know other parents, whilst also meeting your child's teacher. Anyone who was unable to come, please feel free to make an appointment to see your child's teacher.

Council Representatives

This week each class voted for their council representatives. The council meet every half-term to discuss ideas and ways to improve the school. We feel that it is important that the children have a voice.

Head Boys and Head Girl.

Senior Class voted for Thomas Merry, Sara Peel and Casper Richardson to be our Head Boys and Head Girl for this year. Their role is to represent the school and be good role models to the students in the lower classes.



Stars of the Week

Malachi Scott and Kit BentallLower ReceptionMia PhisatoryUpper ReceptionEsme FreemanYear OneRiya MydurYear TwoHazel MerryYear ThreeAnya Tomlins-YoungYear FourTabitha HopperSeniors

Wishing all the following students a very Happy Birthday;

13/09 Anya Tomlins-Young

18/09 Wilfred Taylor 19/09 Joseph Hopper

Important Dates

Tuesday 16th September Upper Reception "Welcome Tea Party"

Friday 19th September Jeans for Genes Day

Tuesday 23rd September Lower Reception "Welcome Tea Party"

